Crayke Chronicle 
Friday 25th January



IPads
I would like to thank CHASA for their generous donation, which has allowed us to purchase seven reconditioned IPads.     
 
Rocks N’ Pops
The children who have taken part in Rocks N’ Pops have enjoyed their first two sessions since the Christmas break.  If you would like to find out more, please contact John Haslam on 07786 982076, or via email john-haslam@ntlworld.com The following link will give you an insight into Rocks N’ Pops:  www.youtube.com/channel/UCiEDyw8al7_wXB8bD6pFQ6Q 
  
Head Lice
Unfortunately there are several cases of head lice in school.  Please could all parents check their children and if necessary, take remedial action with the whole family.  
[image: Image result for Remember once a week, take a peek.]
Click here to open the NHS website with information regarding how to treat head lice.

Teacher Discussions 
If you need to speak to your child’s class teacher please don’t hesitate to arrange an appointment via the school office.  It is not always possible/convenient to do the aforementioned at the start of the school day.
  
Where's Church this week?
Sunday January 27th
10.30am Holy Communion at Yearsley and 6.30pm Evening Prayer at Crayke. All welcome!
Best wishes,
Revd Liz



Yellow Team
[image: ]
In Class 1, the children will be able to be acknowledged as Whizz of the week...
Whizz of the Week
Class 1 – Sam Stubbins
Each week a child will be selected from our classes to receive the title of Maths Whizz of the Week or English Expert of the Week.  Congratulations to this week’s children... 
Maths Whizz of the Week
Class 2 – Tom Noy Scott
Class 3 – Ella Fenton
Class 4 – Toby Hassall
English Expert of the Week
Class 2 – Toms Andersons
Class 3 – Annie Swan
Class 4 – Megan Sharp
Team Points
This week’s winners are:
[image: ]


[image: Image result for roving reporters]
At Crayke Church of England Primary School, we have our own news team, 'The Roving Reporters.'  The team is made up of children from School Council. The Roving Reporter’s articles will be included in the Crayke Chronicle.
Roving Reporters

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Wednesday 16th January, Class 3 and 4 all went to Easingwold Secondary School for a huge Cross Country event. 

It was freeeezing cold but we all had a go and had fun joining in the races. Lots of children from our school won medals for coming in the top positions. They will get to go to the finals at Knayton and compete against the other children who came in top.

By Holly and Annie
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